
 
The Rivers Secondary College Roadshow 

Bringing the College Experience to Year 5 Students Across the Region 
 
Teachers from The Rivers Secondary College’s three campuses (Kadina, Lismore and 
Richmond River) are visiting primary schools in the area to give Year 5 students a taste of 
high school. Rosebank students have been invited to join the session at Lismore Heights PS 
on Thursday 17th June 2021 from 12.30pm- 2.30pm. This day had originally been planned for 
March but was postponed due to weather. 
 
Mrs Thomson will be attending and can provide student transport for four students only. 
 
If you would like your student to attend, please indicate on the consent form below. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Juantia Thomson 
Principal Rosebank PS   
 
The Rivers College Roadshow 2021: Consent 
Please check all appropriate boxes below to indicate your agreement/consent: 
 
   

  I give consent for my child ______________________________________ (print child’s 
name) to attend The Rivers College Roadshow on Thursday 17 June 2021 at Lismore 
Heights Public School.  
 

 I will collect my child from Rosebank PS  at midday and transport them to Lismore 
Heights PS and collect them at 2:30pm.  
 

 I will provide my child with a packed lunch, full school uniform including hat and a 
water bottle.  
 

 I understand that my child will receive medical treatment in the case of an 
emergency. 
 

 I require transport for my child and would like transport arranged for them with Mrs 
Thomson or Mr Pescia at a cost of $3.  
 
 

  
 
Parent/Carer Name: ________________________________________________ (Please print) 
 
 
Parent/Carer’s Signature:  _____________________________ Date:  ____________________ 


